VILLAGE OF HASTINGS-ON-HUDSON, NEW YORK TRANSPORTATION WORKING GROUP REGULAR MEETING July11, 2018

A meeting was held of the Transportation Working Group and Safety Council on Wednesday, July 11, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the Hastings Community Center.

PRESENT: Jeanette Sawyer Cohen (Chair), Richard Bass, Amy Lamberti, Matt Hobby, Chris Thomas, Jim Nolan

Trustee Georgia Lopez, Trustee Dan Lemons

Village Manager Francis Frobel

DPW Chief Mike Gunther

Sam Schwartz Engineering's Louis Luglio, Traffic Engineer

Alan Golds, Fire Dept. representative

James Street

Discussion with Lou Luglio about volume vs. speed.

- Watched video of congestion.
- Discussed if one-way on James and Cedar would be an option.
- Peak times resident only?
- No left turns discussion. Governing body would have to pass an ordinance, so it could be instituted on Waze and Google Maps. Might need no left turns on Hudson, Brant and High, too.
- discussed having No Left Turn signs shown on a map and a draft ordinance created by Sam Schwartz in time for BOT meeting August 7.
- also discussed "Yield to Ongoing Traffic" signs where appropriate.

Ravensdale

- Discussion of bridge replacement and 11-foot wide lanes, Lou says this is okay, use edge strip instead of creating a bike lane.
- Discussion of Kent Stop sign, safety of crossing there without four-way stop. Sam Schwartz to go back and look at data.

• Discussion of Rosedale/Branford Avenues and Ravensdale Crossing. Need Pedestrian Yield signs and additional striping to make more prominent and visible.

Next steps:

Sam Schwartz to draft ordinance, forward to Trustee Lopez. Public Hearing needed to approve, perhaps at same BOT meeting. Dan Lemons to check with Village Attorney if this is possible.

ADJOURNMENT

Meeting adjourned 8:15 p.m.